
Dear Parents, 

For the 2021 school year, we are using Magnus Health App portal to have parents complete a 
daily COVID-19 screening assessment for each of their student(s) prior to departure for school. 
This process is how we are currently screening all students and employees. Everyone must 
complete a daily symptom screening prior to leaving for school. This screening process helps us 
create the safest possible environment for everyone on campus by avoiding contact at the 
school entrances where person-to-person transmissions could take place. This process allows the 
Health Office a secure way to collect and manage the daily screenings. 

For Android Phones, the new app is Magnus Health 
For iPhones, the app is Magnus Mobile v2 

Please refer to the important Instruction Sheet on how to create your login 
credentials. 

• The daily screening assessment is accessible ONLY on the COVID-19
Screening app on your smartphone.

• Access the screening via the button titled “COVID-19” and complete the daily screening.

• After you complete the survey each morning, you will receive either “GO” to school or a 
“STOP” and stay home message for that day. You can screenshot the “GO” for ease of 
displaying at carpool.

• If you receive a “STOP” message, please follow the directions in the app message.
• If you do not complete your screening before you arrive on campus, you will not be 

allowed on campus.
• On Monday, January 11, 2021 we ask that everyone complete your Magnus Health 

COVID-19 Daily Screening if you plan to be on campus. 
• Each student must submit the screening every day prior to arrival on campus. Please 

reserve 1 to 2 minutes to complete this screening.
• We thank you in advance for your cooperation in this daily screening, as it is an integral 

part of our Health and Safety Protocols.

For any technical issues with the mobile app such as login problems, or problems completing the 
screening, please contact Katie-Jane.Clarkson@viewpoint.org .

http://training.magnushealth.com/wp-content/uploads/MagnusHealth_COVID19_MobileApp-compressed-1.pdf
mailto:Katie-Jane.Clarkson@viewpoint.org



